
 
 

 

 

18th March 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Year 11 Prom – Plumpton Racecourse – Thursday 30th June 2022 

 

It is with great pleasure that I would like to invite your child to the year 11 prom.  

 

The prom will be held on Thursday 30th June 2022, at Plumpton Racecourse. I am very much looking forward 

to celebrating the end of the GCSE studies with the students and staff. The evening will include a two-course 

dinner, drink upon arrival, DJ, transport to and from the venue, a selfie mirror and security at the venue. 

 

I would like to invite students to be dropped off at school at 5.30pm for the coaches to depart around 

6.00pm. The prom will finish at 11.00pm at Plumpton Racecourse and we expect to be back at Sackville at 

approximately 11.45pm. 

 

The cost of the prom is £50.00, which will include coach travel, hire of the venue, dinner, DJ, insurance and 

administration costs. Unfortunately, this is a little more than previously suggested and reflects an increase in 

costs across the industry. There will also be a professional photographer at the prom, who for an additional 

cost (approximately £10.00, cash and card will be accepted) will be taking and printing formal photographs 

on the night.   

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that to pay 

for the full cost of the event.  

It is hoped that the students will dress up for the occasion, however, there is no formal theme to the 

evening.   

 

As previously stated, involvement in the prom is a privilege and not a right. We always start on the premise 

that every year 11 student is welcome to this event, as a celebration of their hard work, growth and 

achievements over their time at Sackville. However, this invitation to the prom is based on their attendance, 

punctuality, attitude to learning as well as their general behaviour and contribution to school life whilst in 

Key Stage 4.  The school reserves the right to withdraw the invitation for any student who falls short of our 

expected standards. If this is felt necessary, you will be informed and students will have their money 

refunded. 

 

 



 

You will be able to pay online in the usual way via Scopay or pay by cash/cheque. Cheques made payable to 

Sackville School. Regardless of how you make payment, please could you complete the return slip at the 

bottom of the letter and return it to the finance office or the year office. The deadline for payment is 

Monday 30th May 2022. 

 

If you have any questions please contact either myself at amillican@sackvilleschool.org.uk or Mrs Sarah 

Brignall, Year Assistant, at sbrignall@sackvilleschool.org.uk . 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Alex Millican 

Leader of Year 11 
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